
Cardonald Primary School 

Sports Day 2021 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Due to current restrictions we are unable to hold our annual Sports Day in the usual way.  

However, we have planned an alternative version which will allow the children to work as a 

team to earn points for their ‘allocated country’, whilst participating within their own class 

bubble. 

 

The event will be held over 3 days 8, 9, 10 June and will take place outdoors in the large P7 

playground.  The children will be split into 1 of 9 of the Uefa Euro 2021 participating countries 

and they will be asked to wear a colour(s) of the country they are representing i.e. if they are 

Scotland they can wear a blue or white top.  We would like to emphasise that nothing new 

should be bought, if your child doesn’t have a particular colour they should wear their school 

polo shirt.  Children should come to school dressed appropriately for taking part in sports 

activities, and also be aware of the weather conditions.  If the weather is sunny is may be 

advisable to apply sun screen before coming to school and bring a hat.  They should also bring 

an extra water bottle. 

 

Each child will receive a letter detailing their day, time and allocated country. 

 

Unfortunately, due to current restrictions we are not permitted to invite Parents/Carers to 

attend the event, however we will be taking lots of pictures and videos which we will post via 

the school social media platforms. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs D Strang 

 

 

 

 


